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Comfort Keeper of the Quarter 
 

 

 

  
                                                  Chris W.   

 
Chris is genuine, hard-working, and has charismatic personality. 

His values are those of commitment, dependability, and 
compassion. Chris excels in the home often becoming an 

addition to the family. 
Chris takes pride in understanding and taking care of the needs 
of his clients. He does this in a way that makes everyone he 
cares for feel safe and at ease. He keeps the office informed of 
any sunshine changes in his client in a timely manner. 

It is an honor to name Chris our Comfort Keeper of the Quarter. 

                                  Congratulations! 

 

 Self-Care Tips 

Taking Care of one self: 

Plan a day trip 

Talk with friends 

Relax 

Spend some time 
outdoors 

Spring cleaning 

       

 

 

   
April 2023:    If you have any training in your acct. please do 1.0 hr 

May 2023:   Emergency Planning and Response 1.0hr 

June 2023:  overview of Nutrition & Food Prep     1.0hr   

 

 



 

Establishing a connection between 
Caregiver and Client 

 

Remember to always Listen 

Practice Compassion 

Practice Respect 

Have Honest Communication 
 

Have patience 

 

 

Do what the Client Loves 

Use Encouragement 

Always Have FUN!!! 

Let there be sunshine 

Learn to ask for help  

 

 

Care Academy:  When it is close to your birthday (60 days prior) Care Academy will 
drop your courses and you can start working on them.  Please complete them ASAP, 
they have a very short window for you to complete them by, usually this is your 
birthdate.  If you have any questions, please feel free to call the office and speak to 
Jennie or Michelle.  If you see the word (sunshine), please call the office and we will 
put your name in the bowl for a drawing on May 10th. 

 

 

 

New Benefit for all employees:  Tapcheck enroll now:  http://onelink.to/9w8xx4 


